
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because children should not be asked any questionnaire type questions 
unless parents/guardians are first allowed to read and approve them. Parents are the guardians of their 
children and are ultimately responsible for their health and well being. 
 
Regards,  
LORETTA JOHNSON  
1530 SE Davis St 
Mcminnville, OR 97128  
 


